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March 19, 2020 

 

 

Dear Agents: 

 

The last couple of days, weeks and the uncertain future has caused many variables for our 

industry.  The unprecedented nature of the COVID-19 virus is most likely creating questions you 

have on how we will be responding to coverages and other important topics pertaining to your 

insureds.  We are in the process of implementing a plan to comply with public health orders.   

 

In addition, Stroud National Agency, Inc. is taking strong precautions to protect our employees. 

Please continue to contact us at the same number you always use, 800-654-4056. Some of us will 

be working remotely but our office will remain open.  We are here and will continue to support 

your agency.  

 

Feel free to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Steve B. Stroud, CEO 

Stroud National Agency, Inc. 

 

http://www.stroudga.com/

